
Every Student Thriving
5 July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Focus week was a huge success and here are a few of the comments from parent/carers we
have received including some from our work experience hosts :

“Just wanted to offer my sincere gratitude to the members of staff that gave up family time to take
the Year 7 children on their Bushcraft residential. X has clearly had a blast, as I'm sure they've all had
and now has some fond memories for many years to come. She is talking about all the skills she's
learnt, the drama and gossip and above all, the new friends she has made. What a great opportunity-
only made possible by those who are willing to take this challenge on!! You'll all sleep well tonight!”

“I am emailing to convey appreciation for the work and conduct of the Year 10 students and the Year 11 student

during their work placement at John Hampden school this week. Staff have commented that the students have

demonstrated punctuality, politeness in attitude and have shown initiative during their time with us.”

“Our children have enjoyed having them in class supporting their learning and furthermore, their
assistance with the running of today's Sports day was super helpful.”

“They are all an absolute credit to your school and we look forward to welcoming students from the
John Colet again in the future.”

“A big thank you to … Miss Davies and the team for taking the Y9's away to Cornwall. X is a real outdoorsy

boy and loved every second! Apparently the Eden project 'was sick' which I believe is a good thing! He hasn't

stopped talking about surfing and caves and cliffs, and he's not even a Geographer. So thank you once again

for curriculum enrichment and life long independence skills which he'll remember forever.”

“I just wanted to say a huge thank you to all the staff for their efforts in putting together a great
focus week. X has had lots of fun, the variety of activities has been really good for him. Paddle
boarding on Willen lake was a particular highlight! Also it’s been refreshing to hear he’s made
connections with other friends outside of his usual social group.”

These comments reflect the JCS desire to create great memories for our students and staff
feel very appreciated when we receive such positive acknowledgement of their
commitment and efforts.

Our caterers have asked if students could fill in the following survey to assist with their
plans for next year: https://forms.office.com/e/m5ZZkb9XUr?origin=lprLink - You will also
find a letter from them explaining next year’s tariff changes at the end of this briefing.

Year 6 into 7 induction took place this week and we had two extremely busy and
successful days with our new year 7 students. On Tuesday night parents and carers were
also inducted with key talks on aspects of the school as well as an opportunity to meet staff,
taste our canteen food, purchase uniform and generally get to know us. It was very
rewarding to see so many parent/carers attend - it was literally standing room only - and
bodes well for excellent partnerships between the school and home as ,when both are
aligned and working together, every student will indeed thrive.

Take Care - Ian Brierly
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REMINDERS & NOTICES
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Sports Day 10 July
Awards evening 10 July
12 Hour Frisbee Challenge 12 July
Summer Concert 18 July

PARKING - REMINDER

A PLEA : Please could you ensure that you do not park in or block access to the
Wendover Health Centre. IT IS NOT A DROP OFF ZONE and car issues are beginning to
impact significantly on the centre’s ability to operate effectively at key points in the
day.

SAFEGUARDING SPOTLIGHT

SEXTORTION

Young people are more vulnerable than ever due to the amount of time they typically spend
online. With this in mind, the National Crime Agency (NCA) has, earlier this week sent an alert
out to all schools nationally regarding “sextortion” and its prevalence. Please see this link for
further information about what it is, what the signs of it are and how you can support your
children to remain safe online.

CHILTERNS NEURO-CENTRE

After the success of Run Prestwood recently that I know some children participated in from the
school. Here at the Chilterns Neuro Centre we have a fundraising event that will be running in
August, Swim the Channel - Chilterns Neuro Centre. For this to be a success and raise as
much money for the Centre as possible we need to gather 21 participants to all swim a mile.
Would this be something you can send out to the pupils / families to help make this a success?
I know children love a challenge and over the summer holidays hopefully it fits perfectly for
families.

Do get in touch with any further questions you may have. I look forward to hearing from you.
Kind Regards

Kirsty Robson - Fundraising assistant - Website: www.chilternsneurocentre.org
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https://www.nationalcrimeagency.gov.uk/news/nca-issues-urgent-warning-about-sextortion
https://chilternsneurocentre.org/event/swim-the-channel/
http://www.chilternsneurocentre.org/
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TOOLED - UP

Last week was World Wellbeing Week 2024, a great
opportunity to consider the stresses and pressures that can
affect our wellbeing, as well as the sources of support and
help that we can draw on.

We love Wellbeing Week’s five interlocking steps to
wellbeing, and we’ve suggested some Tooled Up resources to support each one!

Connect: Introduce children to our friendship-initiating questions and our strategies for making
friends in any environment! And for parents, here’s our webinar on staying connected with
children when you have a busy, high-stress lifestyle.

Be Active: There’s always something new to try! The benefits of sport and physical activity
extend well beyond fitness and into our emotional health and academic success. Here’s our
list of 100 sporting activities children can attempt, along with 50 fun ideas for staying active at
home.

Take Notice: These apps can help children engage with nature, these meditations for young
children encourage mindfulness, and our body gratitude activity helps children pay more
attention to the thing they spend most time with: themselves!

Keep Learning: Life is a learning journey! We’ve recently produced three informative and
practical webinars on helping children prepare for the new stage in their education. Watch Dr
Kathy Weston on getting children nursery school-ready, primary school-ready and senior
school-ready!

Give To Others: At Tooled Up we love promoting kindness amongst young people. Explore our
100 Acts of Kindness with your child, and our Fundraising Ideas for Families here!

SAFEGUARDING LEADS & INFORMATION

If parents have any concerns
about this practice or, believe
that any young person at John
Colet School might be at risk,
then please do contact one of
the members of our
Safeguarding Team via

safeguarding@johncolet.co.uk
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https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/activity/6-minute-friendship-challenge
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/tips-to-try/10-strategies-for-making-friends-in-environments-where-you-dont-know-anyone
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/webinar/connecting-with-our-children-whilst-living-high-stress-lifestyles
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/activity/100-sports-for-children-and-teens-to-try
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/tips-to-try/50-activities-to-try-instead-of-looking-at-a-smartphone
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/article/the-best-apps-to-help-children-engage-with-nature
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/article/meditations-for-younger-children
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/activity/body-gratitude
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/webinar/getting-children-nursery-school-ready-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/webinar/getting-children-primary-school-ready-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/webinar/getting-children-senior-school-ready-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/webinar/getting-children-senior-school-ready-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/activity/100-acts-of-kindness
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/activity/100-acts-of-kindness
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/tips-to-try/35-fundraising-ideas-for-children
mailto:safeguarding@johncolet.co.uk
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SAFEGUARDING ADVICE FOR PARENTS : Click HERE for a higher res version
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DMQZ7zyKsSiaAeWgiXeuLra15-c1-0F5/view?usp=sharing
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CATERING UPDATE
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TEACHER TRAINING

Teacher Training opportunities with Astra SCITT from September 2024
Whether you or someone you know is a recent graduate or potential career switcher, teaching
offers a rewarding, challenging and varied career. John Colet School works in partnership
with Astra School Centred Initial Teacher Training to provide training for new primary and
secondary teachers on a full-time or part-time basis. Astra works in partnership with over sixty
local schools across Buckinghamshire and all courses lead to Qualified Teacher Status (QTS)
and most applicants also study for the Postgraduate Certificate in Education (PGCE).
Generous tax-free bursaries are available in many secondary subjects and all courses are
eligible for student finance.

Applications for teacher training are made through DfE Apply.

Do contact Astra (hello@astra-alliance.com)/01494 787573 if you would like to know more.
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http://www.astra-alliance.com/
https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-teacher-training
mailto:hello@astra-alliance.com

